
   

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/085/2022-23                                                                                03rd Sept 2022 
 

STUDENT LED CONFERENCE – 16 SEPTEMBER 2022 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings!  
 

Student Led Conference is the first step to becoming experts and is a very integral 
part of schooling. It is all about self-reflection, goal setting, leadership skills and 
reframing the learning experience. We are glad to share with you that our young 
scholars of Pre-Nur to Grade II will be spearheading the first SLC session.  
 

Day and date: Friday, 16 September 2022 
Time: 8:30 am- 9:30 am 
 

Kindly note the details- 

• Each parent will be designated a time slot to visit the classroom in which their 
ward will present the portfolio of work from each subject and discuss his/her 
progress. 

• The time slots will be uploaded on Edunext in the coming week. 

• There would be 4-5 parents in each slot. 

• Kindly adhere to the allocated time slot. 

• It’s a regular working day for students. The arrival and dispersal timings 
remain as usual. 

• The teacher will guide the children before the SLC. 
 

Looking forward to a fruitful interaction. 
 

For any concern, please connect with the Class Teacher. 

 
Warm Regards  
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari   
Principal  


